
 
          
 

 
 

 
 

 
Competitor Bulletin 1 

 
 
 
 
Competitors considering entering the Ballyfinnane Festival of Speed are advised to get their 
entry in asap.  
 
A change to event regulations means the event is now limited to 70 cars and not 85 as 
previously advised. 
 
Entries can be made via:  
https://www.shannonsportsit.ie/evo/Login?event=IE-KERY-HC23 
 
Priority will be given to paid entries – very good interest  so far and this event will fill  
 
 
 
 
Regulation update  
 
Article 5.2 This is the only method of payment. There will be no monies taken on the day 
of the event.  A maximum 85  70 cars are allowed start – early paid entry is a must as 
Kerry Motor Club are publishing an official programme and only paid entries will be listed 
in the programme.  
 
 
 
 

Sean Moriarty 
Clerk of the Course 
 

 


